
To Hear the Gospel and Make a Difference 

Sunday, 11/01 

¶ CLOW during 9:15 mass 

¶ RE 3 yr old prgm, Rm D 9:15 am 

¶ RE Classes, Hall/School  9:15 am   

¶ RE Older Sac, RE Office 11:00 am 

¶ Bereavement Mass 12:15 pm  

¶ CYO Masses, 9:15 am, 6 pm 

¶   Confirmation 6 pm - 9 pm 

Monday, 11/02 

¶ RE Older Sacraments, Parish Hall 4 pm  

Tuesday, 11/03 

¶ RE Grds 1-3, School 3:40 - 5 pm 

¶ RE Grds 4-5, Parish Hall 3:40 - 5 pm 

¶ RE Grds 7-8, Parish Hall 7 - 8:15 pm 

Tuesday, 11/03 cont.  

¶ Rosary & Perpetual Help, Church 7pm 

¶ Spanish Prayer, Church 7:30 pm 

¶ Knights of Columbus, Min. Ctr 7pm  

Wednesday 11/04 

¶ Sewing Ministry, Rms A/B 9 am 

¶ RE Grds 1-3, School 3:40 - 5 pm 

¶ RE Grds 4-5, Parish Hall 3:40 - 5 pm 

¶ RE Grd 6, Parish Hall 7 - 8:15 pm 

¶ St. Vincent DePaul, Min. Ctr. 7pm 

Thursday, 11/05 

¶  Centering Prayer, Min Ctr  10:00 am 

¶ RE Grds 1-3, School 3:40 - 5 pm 

WEEK AT A GLANCE            

Thursday, 11/05 cont.  

¶ RE Grds 4-5, Parish Hall 3:40 - 5 pm 

¶ RCIA,  Chapel 7 pm 

¶ Thirsty Thursday, Youth house 7 pm  

Friday, 11/06 

¶ Garden Caf® 7:30- 9:30 am  

¶ Christlight  
Saturday, 11/07 

¶ Men's Fellowship, Chapel 7:30 am  

¶ Christlight  

Sunday, 11/08 

¶   No RE Sessions 

¶ Christlight 

¶   Youth Group, Parish Hall 7 pm 

 

 

SCHEDULE OF MASSES 

Daily Masses: 

Monday-Friday,  

8:00 am 

 

Saturday Masses: 

8:00 am & 5:00 pm 

 

Sunday Masses: 

7 am, 8 am, 9:15 am,  

10:45 am,  12:15 pm,  

6:00 pm  

 

CONFESSIONS: 

Saturday:  3:30 pm  

to 4:30 pm 

 

 

 

Parish Office: 682-2486 

www.ctkph.org 

 

Religious Ed:  686-1017 

www.ctkreligiouseducation.org 

 

Youth Ministry: 676-0979 

www.ctkym.org 

 

CTK School:  685-1109 

www.ctkschool.org 

 

Facebook:  Christ the King  

Catholic Community of 

Pleasant Hill 

CHRIST THE KING COMMUNITY 



Dear Parishioners, 

 

As we enter the month of November and the beginning of the holi-

day season, how we as a faith community will reach out and take 

care of our brothers and sisters in need, should be at the forefront of 

our minds. To truly make a difference in the life of the poor we need 

to consider works of both charity and justice. Charity is how we meet peoples 

immediate needs and make sure they are fed and safe right now.  Justice means 

we do all we can to prevent people from needing help to start with and to change 

systems that create poverty and keep people poor. This month there are several 

ways for you to support those in need both through charitable works and  

advocating for justice. Let start with Charitable Works: 

First, you can drop off donations for St Vincent De Paulôs annual Food Drive 

after any Mass starting next weekend through the first weekend in December 

(Sunday, November 8th- Sunday, December 6th). To see what you can donate to 

St. Vincent, see the list on the bulletin flap, and please only leave items from the 

approved list. 

Second, you can give generously during our annual Hunger/Homelessness  

Collection the weekend of November 14
th
/15
th. That weekend there will be a 

second collection taken up to support our trusted partners: the Monument Crisis 

Center; Shelter Inc.; and the What if Foundation. All three organizations will 

have tables outside of Mass for you to learn more about their work, or find out 

about volunteer opportunities. In addition we will be handing out Monument 

Crisis Centersô Holiday Boxes. These boxes are filled with a list of instructions 

on how to fill it up. This project is great for families or ministries looking for a 

fun holiday project. All you do is pick up the box and list at Mass, take it home, 

fill it with the instructed items, decorate the outside and deliver it to Monument 

Crisis Center the first week in December! 

 

Third, Join our Faith in Action Group on Thursday November 12th for a  

turkey drive and screening of  A Place at the Table. Come and drop off a fro-

zen Turkey or $10 Gift card to Grocery Outlet at the parish hall from 7-8:30 pm 

and then stay to watch the film,  A Place at the Table (movie will begin at 7:15 

pm). Feel free to just come and drop off your turkey or gift card if you canôt 

stay. We will only accept turkeys during this event; please donôt drop off turkeys 

at the parish house before or after! 

 

Finally, when it comes to the Justice side of offering support, be aware of two 

faith partners of Christ the King that will be appealing on behalf of the most  

vulnerable, in our name, this month:  Jubilee USA and Bread for the World. 

Both organizations lobby in support of the worldôs most poor and vulnerable 

from a faith perspective. November 13-15th is both Jubilee Weekend and Bread 

for The Worldôs offering of letters. On Jubilee weekend all the Jubilee congrega-

tions around the country will be praying for transparency, and signing a petition 

to have the International Monetary Fundôs meetings broadcast live (picture c-

span for the IMF) ; Bread for The World will be asking their faith partners to 

write letters to our representatives urging them to close the hunger gap and make 

sure children at risk of hunger receive the healthy meals they need to thrive. To 

learn more about Bread for the World or Jubilee USA visit their websites 

(jubileeusa.org and bread.org). 

 

Whatever you can give or however you choose to help, thank you for hearing 

the gospel and making a difference! 

 

In Solidarity,                                      Kate Doherty 

 Reflections on Sunday 

 Readings: 

 

First Reading:  Revelation 7:2-4, 

9-14 

      The Book of Revelation is not 

intended to predict actual people 

and events in future times.  The 

author was concerned about only 

people and events in that time 

and was given no privileged in-

formation about the future.  In 

todayôs passage, the author en-

courages people of that time by 

presenting a vision of Godôs peo-

ple enjoying heavenly life.    

         

Second Reading:  1 John 3:1-3                             
        In our first reading, we 

heard symbolic images of what 

heaven will be like.  The author 

of our second reading also talks 

about what heaven will be like, 

but without attempting to give us 

any specific details.  

PARISH STAFF CONTACTS 

Fr. Paulson Mundanmani               682-2486 

      paulson.ctk@gmail.com 

Fr. Vince Cotter                              682-2486 

       vcotter643@aol.com 

Fr. Brian Timoney,                                            

Deacon John Ashmore, Fr. Michael Dibble,  

and Fr. Tom Burns                         682-2486 

Sr. Joanne Gallagher, CSJ              682-2486 

     jgallagher.ctk@gmail.com 

Sr. Dominic Bonnici OP                682-2486 

     sisterdominic.marie@gmail.com 

Kate Doherty                                  682-2486 

      katedoherty.ctk@gmail.com 

Religious Education Director            

Sr. Maureen Viani , SNJM             686-1017 

      mvianictkre@gmail.com 

Assoc. Director:  Joan Smits          686-1017 

       jsmitsctkre@gmail.com 

Youth Minister, Rick Lejano         676-0979 

      ctkyouthminister@gmail.com                               

Chris Caban, Principal                   685-1109 

       ccaban@ctkschool.org         

Al Garrotto:  RCIA/faith share      849-6319 

      algarrotto@comcast.net    

Robin Morley, Office Staff            682-2486 

      ctk.robin@gmail.com 

Helen Christian, Office Staff          682-2486 

       hchristian326@gmail.com 

Kathy Ridgway, Office Staff          682-2486 

        kridgway02@gmail.com                   



Total Church Support 10/25/15 $25,105 ( Plate Collection $18,789 +  Online Giving $6,316) 

Christlight:  Enjoy this spiritual 

event unique to CTK!  It lasts all 

weekend of Nov. 6-8th and costs only 

$95, which includes gourmet meals, 

many surprises and faith sharing.  

Call Pete OôBrien at 899-6662 or 

Melody Lacy at 957-9441 and make a 

commitment to your own spirituality 

today!  

Ushers needed at the 9:15 am mass! 
We are in need of new ushers at the 

9:15 am mass.  If you think youôd 

like to become an usher, please con-

tact Jack Murphy at 933-8072 or 

email at jmurph818@aol.com.  

We Need Your Help! The Altar So-

ciety needs donations of Christmas 

items and any saleable used items, 

including jewelry. We will take gift 

cards and any knitted or crocheted 

works and quilts.  Receipts available 

upon request.  Proceeds from the bou-

tique go to CTK church needs.  For 

questions or donations please call Vi-

olet at 925-934-7832 or Aurea at 925-

451-3943 or emails:   

violet.deborja@yahoo.com or 

juniorbebs@yahoo.com.   Boutique 

will be held Nov. 21st and 22nd.   

Womenôs Day of Recollection di-

rected by Sr. Molly Neville, SNJM  

will be held November 14 from 8:30 

am to 12:30 pm in the parish hall.    

The theme will be ñHolistic Spiritual-

ity and Balance in Lifeò. Tickets will 

be on sale November 1st or at the 

Parish Office for just $5.00.       

Hospitality for Funerals: If you are 

available occasionally on weekday 

mornings (9:30 - 11:30 am), we are 

looking for ushers to assist at funer-

als. You would serve by welcoming 

people, handing out programs, assist-

ing with seating and clearing up after-

wards.  If you can join our team, 

please contact Sr. Dominic Marie.    

Girl Scout Nut & Candy Sales!  
Pick up a tasty treat to enjoy or a 

great hostess gift for your holiday 

events.  Our CTK troops will be out 

at all masses next weekend, Novem-

ber 6th and 7th.  If you would like to 

support our troops, but donôt catch us 

at a mass sale, please call Pam Johan-

sen at 925-349-4145 and she will 

connect you to a girl scout.  Thank 

you for your continued support!  

Carondelet High Schoolôs 26th 

Annual Visions of Christmas De-

cember 1st - 6th.  Kick off your 

holiday season by enjoying one of 

five holiday teas, a fashion show, a 

community open house, and break-

fast with Santa. All events feature a 

beautiful boutique and silent auc-

tion.  Donôt miss your chance to win 

one of five extravagant, spectacular-

ly themed Christmas trees, with fab-

ulous prizes. For more information 

and to register, visit 

www.carondelet.net/visions.  

Please Help!  Projectionists are 

desperately needed at Sat. 5:00 pm 

and Sunday 8:00 am and 10:45 am  

masses.  You will be given training 

and support to help our parish pray 

and sing more fully with the power 

point presentations used at mass.  

Itôs very easy and you would be a 

great help.  Please contact  

MaryAnn Spicer at 935-5306 or 

marod61@att.net for information.   The Garden Caf® welcomes every-

one this Friday, November 6th from 

7:30 am - 9:30 am.  Come enjoy 

breakfast before school with your 

CTK friends.  Parents and grandpar-

ents, join us after drop off or join oth-

er parishioners after mass and enjoy 

eggs from our garden hens,  along 

with freshly baked breakfast items.  

We will have fruit, coffee, tea and hot 

chocolate.  Breakfast donation is $5 

per person.  Family of 4 or more $15.  

This allows us to purchase the neces-

sities for the caf® and still donate to 

the garden. If you have any ideas or 

would like to help bake for the caf®, 

call Rachel at 676-1461.    

PRAY FOR THE SICK  

IN OUR PARISH:  

Debbie Ortega, Alicia Grimes,   

Helen Libert, Linda Theuriet, 

Anita Sare, baby Tomas Lomeli,  

Lennie Mariazeta.     Father, hear 

our prayers for the sick members of 

our community. May these special 

people find lasting health and deliv-

erance.  We ask this through the Lord 

Jesus.  Amen   

Thursday, November 5th is Thirsty 

Thursday! If you are in your 20ôs or 

30ôs, join us from 7 - 9 pm in the 

youth house.  The first half hour is a 

prayer service and Lectio Divina style 

bible study followed by food, fun, 

and new friends.  Bring a snack or 

treat to share - we provide wine, beer 

and soda.  The youth house is the 

small house across the parking lot 

from the parish hall.  Join us!  

Thank you to all the parishioners 
who donated supplies for my Eagle 

Project.  With your generosity, I was 

able to fulfill my goals.  Thank you 

again, Brad Lubeck, Troop 221. 

Arts in Healthcare at the School of 

Applied Theology in Oakland.  Join 

us November 9th from 1-3 pm for 

this overview of the powerful role 

that the arts can play in fostering 

well-being and wholeness.  We will 

explore the writing, visual, theater, 

and music programs being used 

within hospitals and healthcare facil-

ities.  Creative exercises will allow 

participants to experience their own 

movement toward a fuller living ex-

perience .  Contact and registration at 

510-652-1651 or  info@satgtu.org.   

Crop Walk 2015.  Thanks to Fr. 

Paulson and his team of 14 ardent 

hikers dedicated to ending world 

hunger one step at a time, CTK par-

ish raised $1,437.00.  Three fourths 

of the funds will be sent to Church 

World Service for distribution with 

1/4 going to the Winter Nights Shel-

ter.  There were 120 walkers from 

churches in our area and to date have 

raised $12,327. 



Annual Food Collection 
List of items to bring for St. 

Vincent de Paul: 

(normal sizes onlyð 

no giant sizes) 

All kinds of canned vegetables 

All kinds of canned beans 

Pasta,  rice, dried beans 

Canned fruit, tuna, soups, tomato sauce, peanut butter 

and cereal 

 

Monument  Crisis Boxes 
In addition, we ask you to especially support the 

Monument Crisis Center on the weekend of Novem-

ber 14th and 15th.  On that weekend, there will be 

boxes made available that have a very specific list of 

items.  You can help us by taking a box home, filling 

it with the shopping list provided (about $40 of food 

items), decorating the box and including a holiday 

card.  We then ask you to drop the box off at Monu-

ment Crisis Center the first week of December.  Drop 

off locations and times will be listed on the instruc-

tion list that comes with each box.  Thank you for 

your generous help.  
 

 

First Friday, November 6th. Exposition of 

the Blessed Sacrament at 12:00 pm with First 

Friday mass at 7:00 pm.   


